
 

 

 

 Circular No (5) for 2020  

On holding sessions via the e-Learning Portal 

 “Al Mawrid”in the Federal Government 

 

To: All Federal Entities  

 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.  

 

As part of its efforts to keep abreast of the most recent technological 

developments and solutions in the field of training and education services to 

replace the traditional methods; and to establish a culture of working remotely, 

especially under emergencies like the current situations; the Authority has 

launched the virtual sessions via the e-Learning Portal “Al Mawrid” in the 

Federal Government.  

 

The Federal Government employees will be able to attend training workshops 

and sessions via ‘Al Mawrid’ Portal, using their electronic devices with much 

ease. The new portal will also greatly benefit the federal entities by allowing 

them to hold virtual training programs to their employees remotely. 

 

All federal entities wishing to benefit from this service, have to follow the steps 

detailed in the two documents attached herewith, noting that it is necessary to 

use the Internet at (4G) speed reaching up to 20 Mbps, to ensure that the link 

is working during broadcasting the sessions via Al Mawrid. 

 

Therefore, the federal entities wishing to enrol their employees in any of the 

online training programs offered via the Portal, should contact Al Mawrid 

Support Team set up by the Authority      

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

  

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,                          Issued on: March 19, 2020 

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

Att: 

 Machanism for registration in Al Mawrid Portal and list of online programs offered 

 Machanism for joining Al Mawrid virtual sessions 

 

For more information, please contact Al Mawrid Support Team members:  

- Fatma Al Jesmi, Head of Training Policies & Continued Learning Section 

Tel: 04-231 91 23     Email: FAJesmi@fahr.gov.ae   

- Noora Al Mulla, Executive, Training & Continued Education Policies, 

Tel. 042319153,       Email: NALAMulla@fahr.gov.ae  


